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N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

 
 
Subject: 58th meeting of the Executive Council to be held on 6 November 2024 
 
 
Dear Madam or Sir, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that, after consultation with the members of the Bureau of the 
Executive Council (Canada, Panamá, United States of America), the 58th meeting of the IAI 
Executive Council (EC-58) will be held on 6 November 2024 via videoconferencing from 9:00 
to 12:00 PTY (Panama Standard Time) / 14:00 to 17:00 Greenwich Mean Time (GMT).  
 
Members of the Executive Council (Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Guatemala, Panamá, 
Paraguay, United States of America and Uruguay) are requested to take note of this date and 
register here to receive the Zoom link to connect. 
 
Observer Parties, IAI Associates, members of the Scientific Advisory Committee (SAC), and 

members of the Science-Policy Advisory Committee (SPAC) who are interested in attending 

the meeting are invited to register to receive the Zoom link to connect. 
 
Article VI, the Executive Council, paragraph 3 of the Agreement establishing the Inter-
American Institute for Global Change Research stipulates that The Executive Council shall 
meet at least twice a year. 
 
This meeting aims to review Decisions adopted by the CoP and assess efforts by the IAI 
Directorate to meet the targets under its work plan.  
 
The provisional agenda and official documents, will be available on the EC-58 webpage in due 
time.  
  

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 
 

Anna Stewart Ibarra 
Executive Director 

http://www.iai.int/
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZcucO6trzMpHdU0KHwC25-MCbEMJSei4EdX
https://www.iai.int/en/post/detail/EC-58

